
 

                                                

6th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Reading Workshop for Parents 

 

As a school, we are committed to improving reading for all pupils, therefore it is with great pleasure that 

we invite you to attend a KS1 Reading Workshop at school on Wednesday 15th November from 5.30 

pm – 6.30 pm. 

 

KS1 teachers will deliver the workshop in which they will model the different reading strategies your 

child is taught at school.  

The aim of the workshop is to give parents and carers some useful, quick and easy ideas for how to 

support their child/children with continuing their reading journey and learning how to read fluently. 

 

What we’ll also be looking at: 

- The importance of reading in KS1 

- What we teach 

- How we teach reading 

- How phonics is incorporated into our curriculum 

- Promoting a love of reading at school 

- How to help your child read at home 

- Some great book recommendation resources. 

- What sort of questions to ask to get your child thinking deeper about their book 

We hope that this will support your child in reading at home and to become more familiar with the pitch 

and expectation of reading in KS1. Please come and join us to support your child’s progress in reading. 

 

If you would like to attend, please return the slip below by Friday 10th November. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Mrs Gough 

Headteacher 

 

 

KS1 Reading Workshop for Parents 

 

I/We would like to attend the KS1 Reading Workshop on Wednesday 15th November from 5.30 pm – 

6.30 pm. 

 

Name of Child: ______________________________________  Class:__________________ 

 

Parent Name/Names: _________________________________________________________ 

 


